
VOCABULARY 
1.  Two-point perspective is a type of linear perspective. 
All categories of linear perspectives include the horizon 
line and a stationary point (the point of the observer). In 
two-point perspective, there exists two points from which 
an object’s lines radiate from: the sides of the object 
vanish to one of the two vanishing points on the horizon 
line.   
 
2. Vanishing point is a term used in perspective to 
describe the pint on the horizon where parallel lines 
appear to meet. For example, railway tracks going into the 
distance: you know the two tracks are parallel to each 
other and remain the same distance apart, but the further 
way they get, the closer they appear to become to each 
other.  
 
3.  Organic shapes are shapes that are not regular or even, 
using a combination of edges that is curved or angular. 
These kinds of shapes are often found in nature.  
 
4.  Geometric shapes are shapes like circles, rectangles, 
squares, or triangles.  They have clear edges. 
 
5. Warm Colors are colors in the red and orange family. 
 
6.  Cool Colors are colors in the blue and green family.  
 
7.  Op Art is also known as “optical art” and is a 20th 
century art movement and style in which artists sought to 
create an impression of movement by means of optical 
illusion. 
 
8.  Art Brut is a French term that translates into English 
as “raw art”. It was invented by the French artist Jean 
Dubffet to describe art such as graffiti or naïve art which 
is outside of the academic tradition of art. 
 
9.  Etching is the process of using strong acid or mordant 
to cut into the unprotected parts of a metal surface to 
design in intaglio in the metal.  
 
10.  Gilded Age in U.S. history is the late 19th century and 
marks an age of rapid economic growth.  


